
 
 
 

 

 
 

                                                                                            September 24, 2024                          
 
 

 
NOTICE OF TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE AND NIGHT WORK 

AT THE INTERSECTION OF KING STREET EAST 
AND ALBION-VAUGHAN ROAD/CALEDON-KING TOWNLINE 

TOWN OF CALEDON, PROJECT 17-4290 
 
 
Peel Region will be paving the intersection of King Street East and Albion Vaughan 
Road/Caledon-King Townline Road South to improve existing pavement. 

 
This work is scheduled to take place during the nights between September 25 and 
October 04, 2024, weather permitting.  
 
Traffic Impacts and Overnight Works: 
To complete the works, partial intersection closures and lane restrictions are 
required overnight between 7:00PM and 6:00AM for 2 nights as noted below.   
 

• Partial closures on the South leg of intersection. During this time, North leg 
of intersection will be kept open with one lane operating only along King 
St/King Rd.  

• Partial closures on the North leg of intersection.  During this time, South leg 
of intersection will be kept open with one lane operating only along King 
St/King Rd.  

• For the remainder of the nights, other works should not be impacting traffic; 
as the duration of the milling & paving works are 2 nights only. 

 
We understand that this work will cause inconvenience and every effort will be 
made to minimize the impacts to the extent possible. However, due to the 
limitations of the works location, it may be expected that the impact to traffic and 
delays will be substantial. Please try your best to avoid the intersection, if possible, 
during the specified times.  
 
Keeping you informed 
Any changes to the above schedule will be communicated through update notices.  
 
Who to Contact: 
Shahid Quraishi, Project Manager, Peel Region – 
shahid.quraishi@peelregion.ca, 647.202.3915. 


